
 

 
 

 

 

Friday August 20, 2021. 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

As you may be aware the Premier announced yesterday, that there will be an extension of the 
lockdown for regional areas until 28 August. This means that we will continue with ‘Learning from 
Home’ for Week 7 Term 3. 

Our school will continue to be open with minimal supervision to support those students who cannot 
be educated from home, for example if their parent or carer is an essential worker. All students 
and families will be supported with learning from home materials and resources provided by your 
teacher. Instructions and communication to students will continue to occur via their education 
email, along with all materials being posted into each of their subject Google classrooms. 

Students are required to work through activities as best as they can, post their completed work at 
their earliest convenience and participate in scheduled video conferences, which are via Zoom. 
Student engagement with their learning is being recorded and noted through attendance records.  

Year 12 students will be informed if there are any developments regarding their HSC exams. At 
this point in time, students need to be engaging in their education and preparing for their HSC 
exams. 

Year 11 examinations have been scheduled for Weeks 9 and 10 this term. However, we will 
provide more information in the near future.  

If students require electronic device assistance, please call the office and arrangements will be 
made to assist you and your child/ren. 

If anyone has any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us on 44214977.  

I would like to sincerely thank you again for your ongoing support and understanding. Please stay 
safe and look after one another. 

 

Kind Regards 

Glen Kingsley  

Principal 

 



 

 
 

  


